- watch the tunnel®tilletin boards for athletic calendars of
events, mu]ts committee members, and hotlines to call for more info
on how to get involved in each sport.

Summer surf is rolling in. The Club’s Summer Surf contest will
happen beginning the first Saturday in May, surf permitting. . . Two new
surfboards are on board—perfect for beginners. . . Surfing Chair Mark
Jackola is looking for a few “legends™ to display longboard artistry.

Paddleboard races are coming up this summer—uwith two sched-
uled at the Club. Plus, we now have two new paddleboards for training,

Canoe surfing will get a boost with steering training. . . Watch for
this training on Saturday’s in May, surf permitting, We're updating the
list of certified steersmen for canoe surfing. If you want to sign out a
canoe as a steersman/woman, you'll have to be on the new list.

There will be lots of beach volleyball tournaments every weekend
at the Club during the summer. . plus Queen’s Beach and the Hilton.
Youth and beginner’s clinics will be held on the sand court. Check out
the bulletin board. 1f you haven't tried it, you're missing out. Some of
the kids at the Outrigger were raised with a volleyball in their crib!

Fitness Center improvements are underway. Check out the new
surprises.

Remember, signups for athletic events are taken at the Front Desk.
If you're interested, we need to know so we can get the sporting event
or clinic set up.

If you have questions, call me at 608-2656. 2




